
 

 

 

 

                           ‘Great oaks from little acorns grow’  

Spring term 2021 – Week 3 

 
“A tree is known by the  

kind of fruit it bears.”  
– Matthew 12 v33   

 

“Keep your roots deep in 
Him and your lives built 

on Him.”  
– Colossians 2:7  

 

Our Value for this half term is: 

Compassion 
 

 

 

 

 

Superstars of the Week  

All the children have been 

total stars this week. 

 

 

Good To Be 

Green 

All the children 

have been 

‘green’ every 
day this week 

 
Team of the Week: 

MONNOW 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

It has been really great to welcome the children back to school this week. I hope you would all agree the Teachers did a brilliant 

job during the recent lockdown, with the exception of Mr. Fox jokes, although they did get better! 

 

The governing body has been meeting remotely during lockdown to support the school and help where we can with remote/key 

worker children. As a board we have been working closely with the teaching staff to ensure we cover all of the specialisms so we 

can support with the next Ofsted inspection.   

 

We are pleased to see all of the children back in school and we would welcome any enquiries from parents or others living in 

parish who want to get involved in becoming a school governor. 

 

Being a school governor is so rewarding, however what is expected? Taking an interest in an area of support for children at 

school such as H&S, safeguarding, etc. come with an inquisitive mind, provide healthy challenge and the intent to do your best 

for our school family.... 

 

If you would like to find out more please email Mrs. Delodye (admin@llangrove.hmfa.org.uk), who will pass on your interest & 

details to Mr. Stewart Morehead (Clerk to the governors).  

 

Mr. Chris Harris 

Chair of Llangrove CE Academy  
 

 

Comic Relief Day – Friday 19th March: Fundraising… 

Dress in Red… 

Next Friday, to celebrate and fund raise for Comic Relief, we would like the children to come to 

school in red clothes (with a donation of £1 or more).  

 Choose and Tell a Joke… 

Mr.Fox’s jokes have been ‘legendary’ and have brightened our Friday’s during lockdown on our 
Collective worship ‘Meets’ – we’d like the children to see if they can match or even better those 

jokes told by Mr.Fox. We are a happy school for of smiles everyday but we’d like to hear even 

more laughter during the day – by filling the day with the children’s jokes. The School Council 

would also like to give prizes for the best joke from each class.  

Please can the children each bring in a joke next Friday – handwritten and with drawings too if 

they wish). 

 The school will also be a ‘silly walk zone!’ for the day  

Achievements 

Creativity  

Opportunity  

Respect  

Nurture  

Spirituality  
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World Book Day Celebrated… 
It was lovely that so many children, at home and in school, took part in celebrating the joy that books bring 

to us on World Book Day last Thursday. 
 

All the children brought home a £1 World Book Day token at the start of the week. These are valid until 

Sunday 28th March (though admitedly they are tricky to use at present in Lockdown – with bookshops 

currenlty closed – they are available at WHSmiths).  

Oak Class pupils… 

 
Beech Class pupils… 

 
 

 
Acorn Class pupils… 

 

 
 

 

 

 



Dates for Your Diary  

 Spring (2) 2021   
  

 

Monday 15th   
Forest Schools - Beech Class  

Please can children come into school wearing their warm & waterproof Forest Schools clothes, with 

their wellies (if they are not already in school)  

Friday 19th  

  Red Nose Day – ‘fun’ fundraising 

 Children to wear red with £1 + donation 

 All children to bring a handwritten copy of their chosen joke (to share with their class & school 

council) 

 School grounds and building will be a funny walk zone for the day 

Monday 22nd  
Forest Schools - Beech Class  

Please can children come into school wearing their warm & waterproof Forest Schools clothes, with 

their wellies (if they are not already in school)  

Sunday 28th  
Last day to use World Book Day token 

Monday 29th  
Forest Schools - Beech Class  

Please can children come into school wearing their warm & waterproof Forest Schools clothes, with 

their wellies (if they are not already in school)  

Wednesday 31st   

Last day of Term – 2pm finish (staggered) 

1:50-1:55 Acorn Class 

1:55 – 2pm Beech Class 

2pm – Oak Class 

 

Thursday 1st – Friday 16th  

 
EASTER HOLIDAYS 

 

 Summer Term 2021  

 

Monday 19th  

Summer (1) term starts 

Forest Schools - Beech Class  

Please can children come into school wearing their warm & waterproof Forest Schools clothes, 

with their wellies (if they are not already in school)  

 

Monday 3rd  May Day Bank Holiday 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June  -  HALF TERM 

 

Monday 7th  Summer (2) term starts 

 

Wednesday 21st   Last day of Summer Term – 2pm 
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